
Wanted: 
Volunteer 
Secretary

Laura’s last day as 
the GSBC secretary 

will be 
September 30th. 

We need someone 
who can fill the 

position until the 
time until we find a 
new pastor and he 

has a say in the 
decision who we

hire as our full-time 
church secretary. 

If you are interested 
in volunteering, 

please speak with 
one of the 
Deacons:

Matthew Hash, 
Cleo Russ, 

Eric Grimes, 
Harvey Beard 

or Mike Mabry.

Sunday, September 25
9:30am Choir Practice
10:00am Sunday School 
11:00am Worship Service
4:45pm AWANA Clubs
5:00pm Bible Study

Rooted Youth Group
6:45pm Choir Practice

Wednesday, September 28
7:00pm WOW & Prayer
8:00pm Choir Practice

Office: 910-436-0276   4575 Ray Rd. Spring Lake, NC, 28390

gourdsprings@gmail.com   www.gourdsprings.com

Announcements Mike Mabry

Congregation God of Wonders

Heart of Worship

Above All

Choir There is Coming a Day

Message Things I Know Pastor Randy Moore 

Philippians 1:19-30

Invitation Draw Me Close

Prayer Deacon of the Week: Matthew Hash

Ministry Opportunities of the Week

Pastor Randy Moore
(910)658-1149

Please call or text if you need anything

Please get the

Volunteer Sheets turned in to the 

Nominating Committee members 

ASAP

so they can get the lists together for the positions that 

need to be voted on! 
(Rich Yocco, Ashlee Roquemore, Michelle Mabry, Jeff Etienne, or Jessica Rich).

Comic Corner

Children’s Church Volunteers:
September 25 Kathy Miles
October 2 Brandi Rettig
October 9 Melissa Hansraj
October 16 Jennifer Schubert
October 23 Tina Kvidera
October 30 Jessica Rich

The vote for the  
incoming Deacons 
will be October 2 

immediately 
following the 

Worship Service


